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^ RELEASE: SELECT COMMITTEE ON ASSASSINATIONS

Washington, July 30, 1978 — The House Select Committee

on Assassinations has released a set of photographs and composite 

drawings in the hope that citizen recognition of them might shed 

additional light on the assassinations of President John F. 

Kennedy and Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.

The release is in keeping with a policy "to make best 

possible use of available pictorial evidence and photographic 

techniques," a spokesman for the committee said. The material 

released includes:

(^ A photo taken in Dealey Plaza, Dallas on November 22, 1963 

moments after President Kennedy was shot.

(^) Photos of two men who may have been in Mexico City in the 

fall of 1963 when Lee Harvey Oswald, the man the Warren Commission 

determined shot President Kennedy, was there.
(^) A drawing of a man who reportedly represented himself as a 

member of the U.S. intelligence community in the 1960’s and who 

on occasion used the name Maurice Bishop.
^) A sketch of a man, first name Ralph who allegedly was in 

Atlanta in 1967 or early 1968.

It should not be assumed that this release means the 

committee believes the persons in the photos and sketches were 

involved in the assassination of President Kennedy or Dr. King. 

The committee is, however, interested in obtaining their identity 

and whereabouts so it can contact them.

Anyone who has information about these men should contact 

the committee by mail, not by telephone. The letter should
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identify the sender by name, address and phone number, and it 

should list the name, address and phone number of the person 

identified, plus another picture of him if one is available.

The committee’s address is House Select Committee on

Assassinations, Washington, D.C. 20515.




